
ST. VtrCTOR CATHOIIC CHUT4.CH
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July 26,202L

San Jose Council No. 2

Young Men's Institute
PO Box 612473
San Jose, CA q51 61 -247?

Dear San Jose Council No. 2,

On behalf of St. Victor Church, I thank you for your generous donation of $200 toward
our St. Victor's Food Pantry, which was submitted by Frank Hepburn. Please note that
the fuIl amount of your contribution is deductible for Federal Income Tax purposes
because St. Victor Church did not provide any goods or services in return for your
contribution but provided only intangible religious benefits.

Your generosity, care and support are greatly appreciated. I ask God's blessings for you
and your loved ones.

Sincerely in Christ,

n'4.ffry
Fr. Mark Gazzingarr
Pastor
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